Hello everyone,

[ am Jwalant Prashantkumar Patel, and I am running for the position of
Director of Science in the upcoming URSU Elections in 2023. My goal
is to provide the necessary assistance to all science students who are
experiencing academic difficulties, as well as to refer their concerns to
the dean and seek solutions.

I hope you all have a wonderful year and please contact me if you have
any challenges or requests from faculty.



